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Dear Lyndon

INQUIRY ON COMPETITION IN THE WATER AND WASTEWATER SERVICES
SECTOR

The Independent Market Operator (IMO) welcomes this opportunity to provide a
submission regarding the Economic Regulation Authority (the Authority) Draft Report
on its inquiry into competition in Western Australia’s water and wastewater services
sector.

One of the recommendations made by the Authority in its Draft Report is the
establishment of an Independent Procurement Entity (IPE). The IPE would be
charged with responsibility for “ensuring least expected cost balancing of supply and
demand, subject to maintaining a level of water security determined by government”
[Page 37]. The IPE would procure a portfolio of “call options” for alternative water
development proposals and, in cooperation with the Water Corporation, would
schedule the development of these to meet the requisite supply requirements.

The Authority has included extracts from various submissions made during the
preparation of its Draft Report. One of the suggestions that has been made [page
43] is that the IPE could reside within the IMO given the similarity of the roles and the
need to minimise overhead costs.

The IMO would like to offer the following comments with respect to this proposal:

e The IMO notes the possibility that the proposed IPE could be housed within
the IMO. The IMO supports such a proposal in principal and considers that
this could provide significant benefits to the effective and efficient operation of
both industry sectors.
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